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Please stand in opposition to this waste of taxpayer money.  

It creates a slushfund that will be used to strip law abiding gun owners of their rights. 

Oregon is in a tight financial situation,and this is a poor use of public funds. One 

would wonder if this is payback for their contributions to the Oregon Democrat party. 


